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McMahon, Rosalind (SEN)

From: M. Airoldi [mairoidi@dodo.com.au]

Sent: Monday, 21 November 2005 10:21 AM

To: EET, Committee (SEN)

Subject: Low-level radio-active waste dump in Northern Territory.

Dear Senator Judith Troeth,

Today | have become aware of the proposition to dump low-level radio-active waste in the Northern
Territory, and although | believe this submission may be late, | find it imperative that | record my protest against such anti-
democratic action.

There appears to have been no community consultation with those who will be affected by this project if it proceeds, and there
are numerous scientific objections to this proposed dump.

Margaret Airoldi,

21/11/2005





